
From: Simon, Timothy A.
Sent: 12/11/2010 10:50:10 AM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: Koss, Kenneth L. (kenneth.koss@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: Fw: Pictures of PGE lines in my yard....

Let's discuss.

To:

From Redacted 
To: Simon, Timothy A.
Sent: Sat Dec 11 09:38:33 2010 
Subject: Pictures of PGE lines in my yard

Hi Timothy,

Sorry to miss you at the CCCYO Board meeting yesterday. I heard you had to be out of 
town and I am sure things are very busy for you. I have attached two pictures of the valve over 
the transmission pipelines in our yard just for your information. This valve just controls an 1 
1/4" pipe off transmission pipeline #132 to a neighboring facility.

Thank you for the referral into PGE. They have been very responsive and have already 
cleared a great amount of branches, fallen trees and brush over the pipelines in and behind our 
yard to improve emergency access. They have more information they are promising me and I 
expect that soon. I must say this has been a learning experience. Ultimately since we have 
these two very old major transmission lines #109 and #132 in our yard, I am not sure one can 
feel reasonably comfortable about living so close to them without PGE having the capability of 
using the most modem and technologically advanced monitoring and testing techniques and 
having remote automated control of these two transmission pipelines.

In any event, Timothy thank you again for your help and have a wonderful Christmas 
holiday.

Redacted

Redacted

Kea actedPhone:
Email: Redacted
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